
From: David Kirk <hdparchitecture@hotmail.co.uk>  
Sent: 14 November 2023 09:44 
To: Evans, Joshua <Josh.Evans@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning Application 233034- Further Information Required  

 

Morning Josh 
 
Response to ecology 
 
Drainage - The proposals will utilise the existing on site septic tank and soakaway 
system - the building is tended for additional accommodation to the dwelling so will 
be used occasionally for visiting guest etc 
 
Storm drainage - current roof area of 23sqm, proposed equates to 32sqm, we intend 
to connect to the existing garage soakaway which is contained on site 
 
Lighting - PIR and timed downlight above entrance door will be only external light 
 
Biodiversity - Bat box can be added to the south east corner 
 
Hopefully this helps? Updated site plan attached 
 
Kind Regards 
 
David Kirk 
HDP Architecture 
  
tel.07966 686297 
www.hdparchitecture.co.uk 
 
This email contains confidential information intended solely for the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, 
you are asked to report it to info@hdparchitecture.co.uk. HDP Architecture makes every effort to ensure that e-mail communication is 
virus free, but it is the responsibility of the recipient to take any action necessary to prevent computer viruses being transmitted in this 
way. Accordingly, HDP Architecture disclaims all responsibility that arises directly or indirectly from such transmission of computer 
viruses. 
 
 

 

 
From: Evans, Joshua <Josh.Evans@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 13 November 2023 14:38 
To: 'David Kirk' <hdparchitecture@hotmail.co.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application 233034- Further Information Required  

  
Dear Mr Kirk,  
  
Please find attached the comments from our internal ecologist who seeks further evidence 
for the scheme.  

 
This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  

mailto:hdparchitecture@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:Josh.Evans@herefordshire.gov.uk
http://www.hdparchitecture.co.uk/
mailto:info@hdparchitecture.co.uk
mailto:Josh.Evans@herefordshire.gov.uk
mailto:hdparchitecture@hotmail.co.uk


  
Please can this be provided by 20 Nov 2023  
  
Kind Regards,  
  
Joshua  

“Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual 

and not necessarily those of Herefordshire Council or Wye Valley NHS Trust. You 

should be aware that Herefordshire Council and Wye Valley NHS Trust monitors its 

email service. This e-mail and any attached files are confidential and intended solely 

for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain material protected by 

law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this 

e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or 

copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error 

please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it.”  
 


